
Celebrity News: Jonah Hill Is
Spotted Making Out with Ex-
Girlfriend in Los Angeles

By Petra Halbur

It looks like Jonah Hill may be getting back together with his
ex-girlfriend, Jordan Klein. Although the couple broke up in
October 2011 after a four year relationship, the two were
spotted making out. A source told People that Hill and Klein
were walking towards a Starbucks in Los Angeles when Hill
suddenly  “grabbed  the  back  of  her  head  and  started
passionately  kissing  her  on  the  side  of  the  street.”  The
couple continued to kiss inside the Starbucks. “Actually I
think they forgot where they were, it went on for at least
five minutes,” the source said.

How do you know whether to give your ex a second chance?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Break  ups  aren’t  always  permanent.  After  a  period  of
separation, you may find yourself wanting to get back together
with your ex, but is this a good idea? Cupid has some advice
to help you decide:

1. Remember why you broke up: Consider what factors led you
two to stop seeing each other in the first place. Has anything
changed? If not, is this relationship worth renewing?

2. It’s not just loneliness: Don’t get back together with your
ex just to be in a relationship, again. It’s perfectly normal
to want companionship but having a partner doesn’t guarantee
you happiness.

3. It’s not dependence: If you just ended a long relationship,
it may be scary to face the world alone, but don’t get back
with your ex out of fear. Change can be scary, but it’s
necessary for growth.

Why did you decide to get back together with your ex? Tell us
below.


